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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We will be removing a demountable at Balgowlah Heights Public School and transporting for 
refurbishment so it can then be sent to a school that requires extra learning space. The demountable 
has been fenced off and made out of bounds to prepare for its removal from the school. 
 
The demountable has asbestos in the ceiling eaves, which is listed on the asbestos register for 
Balgowlah Heights Public School. 
 
Work will take place on Saturday 6 April to remove the asbestos, prior to the demountable classroom 
being removed from the school.  
 
As a requirement of transportation, the contractor has placed a precautionary asbestos warning sign on 
the demountable. 
 
The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and local community is our highest priority.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these works, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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